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Saco Drive-In THeatre

969 Portland Rd
Saco, ME 04072

Thursday, October 4, 2018

Ref: The Department of Justice Review of the Paramount Consent Decrees August 2018
(United States v. Paramount Pictures, Inc., 334 U.S. 131 (1948) )

The Saco Drive-In Theatre is a small business that operates a drive-in theatre in Saco, ME.
We are commenting on the aforementioned Review of the Paramount Consent Decrees. We
fully support the "comments by the United Drive-In Theatre Owners Association”,
"Comments of the National Association of Theatre Owners", and the "Comments of the
Independent Cinema Alliance™ made in reference to the above.

We thank the Department for an opportunity to comment.

Sincereli,





